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I am writing to say that the reform to the abortion law MUST NOT be allowed.  If these
 changes are made, then it we who are playing god in deciding which child has the right to
 live or not.  You think that late term babies that are aborted feel nothing?  In fact, they do
 feel.  Abortion is just a form of legalised murder and you are letting doctors get away with
 it.  And no, it is not and should never be called a fetus as it is a human being that ha been
 created by the parents.  I, as well as others in this state, do not agree that the reform
 should go ahead.  We talk about the rights of the parents, but what about the rights of the
 child?  That child is in danger if the decision to abort goes ahead.  As a social Work student
 and as a Christian, this reform and this abortion law are repugnant.  DO NOT ALLOW THE
 REFORM TO GO AHEAD!!!!!!!!!!

Jane Turner
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